
Club Showcase 

 

 

Greetings Wine Enthusiasts  
 
 

Saturday, June 24, 2023 is the date for our long awaited AWO Conference - Sippers 
Symposium.  We hope you have saved the date! 
 

Each participating club will be provided with a table or half-table for the evening Showcase 
event.  The Showcase is a chance to highlight your club’s award-winning wines or simply your 
favourite creation.  Showcase organizers will need to know your preference for full or half-
table and if you require access to an electrical outlet. 
 

Clubs should provide their own tablecloth, decorations, extension cord, dump buckets, 
corkscrews, crackers or a snack for Showcase participants.  
 

This is a chance for your club to shine as there will be a prize for the best decorated table and 
one for the best judged wine.  Should you feel extra celebratory, feel free to express yourself 
and dress for the occasion.  Tuxes, togas, costumes historical or fantastical are all welcome. 
Or simply come as you are and enjoy. 
 
Please contact the organizers listed below to reserve a table prior to the Festival date.   
 
 

Cheers!  
 

Patti Polfuss 
The Cambridge Club 

patti@simplyfinewines.com 

 
 

Karen Leonard 
South Coast Winemaker’s Guild 

kleonard1278@gmail.com  
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